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November 8, 2023 
 
Patrick Polcari 
Vice President & Senior Legal Counsel 
Chubb Tempest Re Group 
Two Stamford Plaza 
281 Tresser Blvd., Suite 500 
Stamford, CT 06901 
 

Via Email: patrick.polcari@chubb.com  
 
Re:  Chubb Tempest Reinsurance Ltd. CR-3190770, Certified Reinsurer Renewal  
 
Dear Mr. Polcari:  
 
The Pennsylvania Insurance Department (“Department”) has completed its review of the Chubb 
Tempest Reinsurance Ltd. (CR-31907700) Certified Reinsurer Renewal application, dated June 
29, 2023, and filed pursuant to 31 Pa. Code § 161.3a.  
 
Based upon the application documents, and pursuant to 31 Pa. Code § 161.3a et. seq, Chubb 
Tempest Reinsurance Ltd. is domiciled and authorized to transact reinsurance in a qualified 
jurisdiction, Bermuda, and meets or exceeds the applicable requirements of Pennsylvania law. 
Accordingly, pursuant to 31 Pa. Code § 161.3a(e)(2), the Department hereby renews Chubb 
Tempest Reinsurance Ltd.’s designation as a certified reinsurer through December 31, 2024.  
 
The rating assigned to Chubb Tempest Reinsurance Ltd. is Secure – 2, 10% collateral requirement 
pursuant to 31 Pa. Code § 161.3b(1). Chubb Tempest Reinsurance Ltd.’s status for collateral 
reduction is contingent upon it maintaining full compliance with all the provisions contained 31 
Pa. Code § 161.3a.  
 
This letter may serve to evidence the Pennsylvania Department with the concurrence of the NAIC 
Reinsurance Financial Analysis (E) Working Group (“ReFAWG”), to determine Chubb Tempest 
Reinsurance Ltd.  Certified Reinsurer designation qualifies the Company to apply for passporting 
status effective through December 31, 2024, provided compliance is maintained.  
 
Should you have any questions, please to contact me at 717.503.5462 or Nicholas Murray at 
717.783.0673.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Diana L. Sherman, CPA, CFE, CISA, CITP  
Deputy Insurance Commissioner 
 
CC:  Garland Pezzuolo, Esq.  |  Neel Vaidya  |  Nicholas Murray | 
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